
Subject: Union MeeƟng Cancelled
From: mwahlquist@branch111.com
Date: 3/12/2020, 2:18 PM
To: undisclosed-recipients:;

Dear Branch 111 Officer,

In light of the Governor's recommendation that people over 60 avoid group
assemblies of over 20 people, and with the intent to prevent inadvertent
exposure to the Corona Virus, we are cancelling Union Meeting that was
scheduled tonight (3-12-20) at 6:30 PM.  Please call your Branch 111
members who normally attend the meeting and let them know of the
cancellation.  Also, if you are able to do so, please post this information
on your facebook or other social media pages.

Thank you for your help with this,

-Michael Wahlquuist
 President
 Branch 111, NALC
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